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Assistants’ Grade Bri mhurttoo

1604. Shrl D. C. Sharma: Will the 
Minister of Home Affairs be pleased 
to state:

(a) the number of candidates who 
appeared in the Assistants’ Grade 
Examination held in July, 1957;

(b) the number of Scheduled 
Castes among them;

(c) when the result is expected to 
be announced; and

(d) the number of posts likely to 
be filled up on the basis of the result?

The Minister of State in the Minis­
try of Home Affairs (Shri Datar):
(a) 8,177.

(b) 246.
(c) The results are expected to be 

announced by the end of this yetr.
(d) The exact number of persons to 

be appointed on the result of this 
examination is being worked out.

Registration with Employment 
Exchanges

1606. Shrl D. C. Sharma: Will the 
Minister of Home Affairs be pleased 
to state:

(a) whether it is a fact that a num­
ber at Graduates and Post-Graduates 
have joined service as Lower Division 
Clerks under the Central Govern­
ment;

(b) if so, whether it is a fact that 
they are not allowed to get themsel­
ves registered with the Employment 
Exchanges for better jobs; and

(c) if so, the reasons for imposition 
of such a restriction?

The Minister of State In the Minis­
try of Home Affairs (Shri Datar):
(a). Yes.

(b) and (c). This facility is granted 
only to members of the scheduled 
castes and the scheduled tribes who

are not represented in adequate num­
bers in higher posts and services. As 
regards others, it is considered that 
they should ordinarily seek advance­
ment in the service to which they 
have been already appointed and that 
registration with Employment Ex­
changes, with no specific higher posts 
in view, would merely have an un­
settling effect on the persons con­
cerned and detract from their effi­
ciency. They are, however, permitt­
ed to apply for specific posts adver­
tised by the Union Public Service 
Commission from time to time pro­
vided they satisfy the requirements 
prescribed for the posts.
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